
 
 
Dear Students,  
  
As we move forward into the spring semester, we want to make one thing abundantly 
clear:  
  
We care about you.  
  
That’s why we’re asking you to keep protecting and respecting each other, by engaging 
in healthy behaviors. That’s why we’re continuing with ongoing testing. That’s why we 
have faith in our ability to get through this together. 
 
We saw you come back for a successful and safe first week of classes. You engaged 
with your faculty, built community with your peers and found new ways to make the best 
of this unprecedented time.  
  
Your perseverance and compassion are sources of hope for me.  
  
I know we all will look back on this time, knowing we did everything we could to care for 
those around us. Thank you for everything you do.  
  
Eli Capilouto  
President 
 
 
Watch video here: https://youtu.be/90PpcjRWkQo  
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